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Summer break! 

Well done again to all the children for their efforts in the 2-week transition period that we 

have had with them. They have really impressed their teachers and it has been great to get 

to know them. We are looking forward to having them back in and ready for their final year 

at Robin Hood. We hope you all have a great summer holidays and the children get some 

well-deserved rest so they are ready to go again in September. Thank you parents and carers 

once again for all your support and we will see you all again on Tuesday 6th September. 

 

Homework and spellings 

There will be no homework and spellings this week in the last two weeks of transition. To 

support your child’s learning please try to read with your child 4 times a week and log onto 

Timetable Rockstars to practice their timetables.  

 

Reading at Home 

We would like the pupils to continue to read weekly at least 4 times. Children are welcome 

to bring in their own books from home to read during Reading for Pleasure time in class.  

 

PE 

As of September, the children will have indoor PE on a Tuesday and outdoor PE on a 

Thursday. Children can come to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-

shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark hoodie and suitable trainers. Please provide a coat for 

outdoor PE too!   

 

Have a fantastic summer, 

Mr Hagreen and Miss Hobson 


